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260 South St. Façade Plan
March 2017

1. Based on comments from the Staff at City Hall, we came up with a preliminary plan for 3 retail spaces on the first floor of this building and re-designed the 
façade to accommodate this plan.  Therefore, the previously proposed EIFS and windows have been changed to a storefront entry door and retail windows.

2. In this area, we eliminated the previously proposed garage door and replaced it with a 2nd storefront entry door and retail windows.
3. Again, we eliminated the previously proposed garage door and replaced it with a 3rd storefront entry door and retail windows.


